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2.    
Information - Background

2.1. 
All of the toilets in the A6 towns are owned by Kettering Borough Council and provide facilities for the able bodied and the disabled.

2.2. 
The toilets at Churchill Way Burton Latimer and Squires Hill Rothwell are manual units that are Free of Charge and open from dawn to dusk. They are cleansed at least once every day with quarterly servicing of the Units and the Handwashes.

2.3. 
The toilets at Buckwell Close Desborough have a Manual disabled unit and an Automatic Multi purpose unit for which there is a 10pence charge. They are checked and / or cleansed at least once a day and there is a weekly visit from an Engineer to check and maintain the unit.

2.4. 
All of the toilets are little used and suffer from vandalism more than the toilets in Kettering.  Because of their construction they are hard to maintain to a good standard. All the toilets are over 20 years old.
2.5. 
The Desborough unit appears to be used the most with the disabled section being used approximately 100 times and the Multi purpose unit being used 430 times in the last 12 months.  The recent fire at Desborough has rendered the toilets unusable at present, pending a decision on the insurance claim.  It is not known when they will be capable of being re-opened.
3.
Current Condition of Toilets

3.1. 
All of the units were updated and refurbished in 2009 / 10 with a considerable amount of work being executed at Burton Latimer and Rothwell to update the disabled sections of the units.

3.2. 
The units are in a better condition than at any time over the last 5 years as a result of the refurbishment and upgrades.

4.
Future Plans for the Toilets
4.1. 
There are annually renewable maintenance contracts for all of the toilets; routine cleaning is done by Environmental Care with specialist cleaning carried out by two contractors.
4.2. 
The Environmental Care and Environmental Health Service Plans both set out the intention to conduct a review of public toilet provision in this year; including a  look at alternative means of provision. This review has yet to begin.
1.	PURPOSE OF REPORT





	To provide an update on the provision of Public Toilets in the A6 Towns 

















































































































